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Kestrels 
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Through God’s grace, a community growing in  knowledge and understanding 

End of Term 
May we take this opportunity to wish all our families a well deserved peaceful and 

restful Christmas break! The staff are very grateful for all the cards and well wishes 

they have  received and extend those well wishes back to you all. 
Mrs Clark, our Executive Head, has also asked us to send her hopes that you will all 

have a happy and holy Christmas  
Look forward to seeing you all in the New Year 

Mrs Harvey and Mrs Bennett 

Congratulations! 
We are very pleased to announce 

the safe arrival of Mrs Brass 

(Previously Miss Jeavons!) babies! 
Max and Toby Brass arrived on the 

23rd November . Mrs Brass and 
her new family are keeping well 
and are looking forward to their 

first Christmas as a family. 

Please see attached information about this exciting 
art project which we have been asked to highlight to 

our parents. It would be lovely to see some            

St Laurence families involved!  

Don’t forget it is “Flood the Night with Light” on 
Sunday 20th December. The Children’s Society are 
asking everyone to place a light or a Christingle in 

their windows around 6.30pm to raise awareness for 
those in need. You can also donate at 

www.childrenssociety.org.uk 
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For recent updates, news 
and information please visit 

our school website: 

 
www.stlaurence.cambs.sch.uk 

 
5th Jan: Return to School 
w/c 5th Jan: Mental Health 

Awareness Week 
13th Jan: First Communion  
Sessions start 
w/c 15th Feb: Half Term 

More dates to follow 

We were so happy to be able to hold our traditional  
Nativities this year - even with a somewhat depleted  

audience!  
Robins and Wrens performed “The Innkeeper’s Breakfast” and 

Skylarks, Kingfishers and Nightingales performed “Lights  
Camel Action! The Sequin” 

As ever, huge thanks to Mr Woodford for recording the plays 

so that the parents were able to watch them. 



 



 


